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14th February, 2017 

Environmental Permit Renewal, including gold calcine recycling 

 

SPMP is pleased to announce that it has successfully renewed the Preliminary Environmental Permit 

(PEP) for the 3rd consecutive year, maintaining and developing world class environmental strategy in the 

Oman Antimony Roaster facility (OAR), Suhar Free Zone, Suhar, Sultanate of Oman. 

The permit includes the innovative technology to recover Gold during the OAR calcine recycling process. 

SPMP would like to thank all the Government authorities, Suhar Industrial Port Company (SIPC) and all 

the stakeholders of SPMP to bring this highly important critical and precious metal processing plant, first 

of its kind in Oman.  

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

____________________ 

Emin Eyi 

Chief Executive Officer 


